
Dear House Finance Committee,  
 
My Name is David Desjarlais 
4 West Hill Ct. North Kingstown RI 
 
I am writing to you oppose proposed RI bill H6256.  
 
I have been a resident of Rhode Island since 1968 and have lived through one repeal of our boat tax 
exemption, and it was a failure for the state, and a failure to accomplish revenue objectives. 
  
I am sharing a link to an article in the North East Independent from August 12, 2010. In this article you 
should find all the information you need to understand why such legislation would adversely affect our 
state. 
 
https://www.independentri.com/local/article_2f28714c-be2d-5260-a93e-ca81856d7ef8.html 
 
Please take the time to read this article and thank your attention to this matter. 
 
Regards, 
David Desjarlais  
Commodore QDNYC 
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